The Castle Point & Rochford School Sport Partnership
The Deanes 
Daws Heath Road, Benfleet, Essex SS7 2TD

Tel: 01268 773545
Fax: 01268 776860

Website: www.cprssp.co.uk     Email: cprssp@thedeanes.essex.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Guardian,
The Deanes LTC – Open Day
We are pleased to announce that The Deanes LTC is hosting a Tennis Open Day on Sunday 11th September 2022. This is open to adults and children of all ages and abilities.

The day will commence at 10am and the sessions will run as follows:
10:00-10:45 

11:00- 11:45

Throughout the duration of the day there will be a bouncy castle, games and food & drink.

If you or your child wish to attend our open day, please email thedeanesltc@outlook.com and we will book you onto a session.

If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards,

Will Roberts

The Deanes LTC Tennis Coordinator

